
Hello Families,

The distance learning team at CDLI will be hosting a virtual Meet the Teacher event on
Thursday, October 12th starting at 7:00pm island time, 6:30pm Labrador time. We are
inviting families and students to join us! The meeting link will be sent out on Thursday,
October 12th. Please reach out to joanhouse@nlesd.ca if you require assistance.

Looking forward to seeing you there!

The CDLI Distance Learning Team
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